
 
 
 
In accordance with requirements of the Tennessee Department of Health and the 
policies of Franklin Special School District, all Kindergarten students are required to 
have proof of a physical examination and a valid Tennessee Department of Health 
“Certificate of School Immunization.”  This document is available from your 
child’s healthcare provider who provided your child’s immunizations or from the local 
health department (you will need to provide a copy of your child’s vaccine record).  
For students who have medical or religious vaccine exemptions, the “Certificate 
of Immunization” is still required to document the physical examination and the 
exemptions.   
 
The health department is anticipating that their facility and area pediatricians will be 
extremely busy in the upcoming few months and are requesting that families go ahead 
and make appointments as soon as possible for their physical exam and necessary 
vaccines. If your child is not yet five years old, you should schedule the appointment 
now for a date on or soon after their fifth birthday.  
 
Additional items required to complete enrollment for Kindergarten students includes 
completion of the on-line enrollment application at www.fssd.org, a copy of the 
child’s birth certificate, and two proofs of residency.   
 
All items must be on file for your child to start kindergarten.  If you have any 
questions or need assistance, please contact the school where your child will attend. 


